## Weekly Newsletter— 20th June 2016

## **Infant Class**

## Reading and Homework etc.

Please try to read with your child 10 minutes per night, or as much as you can manage. Weekly homework tasks will be in your child's homework book.

## PE, MUSIC and afterschool clubs

PE will be on Monday for Reception and Y1. Thursday for Y2.

Music lessons are on Friday morning.

Spanish Club on Tuesday after school (Y2)

Swimming will be on Friday for pupils in Y2—Y5.

Multi Skills club is on Thursday after school.

Next week we are celebrating national sports week. Pupils are able to come to school every day next week in sports kits

(except for Wednesday, they will need to be in school uniform for the photographs)

Reception Parents are invited to come in to school on Wednesday 22nd June attend a planting session with their child. Please see separate letter.

School photographs will take place on Wednesday 22nd June during the afternoon. If you would like to bring younger / older family members who are not pupils at this school to have family photographs, they are welcome to come just before the end of the school day from 3pm.

Reminder of up and coming dates:

Friday 15th July - Awards Ceremony and Leavers Service—pm

Tuesday 19th July - Sports Day and Summer Fair . Children break up from school for the summer holidays.